Laura Juranek

From: Laura Casdia

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 4:20 PM

To: Joanie Peterson

Cc: Jose Espinoza; Beverly Tom; Laura Juranek
Subject: RE: R106057 for Oliver Worldclass Labs
Attachments: projector quotes.pdf; additional information.pdf
Joanie,

Here are the original quotes | received from 2 vendors. | had emailed all three of the District suggested vendors, and
only these 2 responded. The original request was for 8 projectors. | spoke (emailed) with Brad Hunter, and he
suggested that we use APB. In using them, we had some funds left over, so we requested another quote to be able to
purchase additional 5 projectors, that maintenance will be installing at a later date. It came from a conversation from
maintenance. | have included my quote requests, and conversations with Maintenance in Additional Folder
attachment. | spoke with Matt Brown, from Oliver Labs, and he stated that he is CMAS, however, the contract price
would be higher than the price he has quoted us. I’'m not sure what else | can do.

Please advise. _

Thank you, | know this has to be a crazy time for you..

Laura

Mrs. Laura Casdia
Principal

Ayers Elementary School
5120 Myrtle Dr.

Concord, CA 94521
925-682-7686

From: Joanie Peterson

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 3:18 PM

To: Laura Casdia <casdial@mdusd.org>

Subject: Automatic reply: R106057 for Oliver Worldclass Labs

Hi Everyone,

As you may be aware, we are short our lead buyer again. At this time, we are working to expedite the most pressing
PR’s first including change orders and warehouse orders. The best way to expedite your PR is to be sure it is
complete. Please feel free to contact Brad directly if you feel your situation needs special attention at
hunterb@mdusd.org .

Remember we need all supporting documents attached via email. And, if a vendor is not already in B+, we will need
their W-9.

Please note that because this is the PO cut-off deadline time of the year, that we are also 3 times busier than normal
trying to expedite all PRs, emails and phone calls for all sites and schools in the District.

We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding of this situation.



Thank you!



